Frilling, Tara

From: Thomas Connellan <tconnellan@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 5:06 PM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara

Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Taxes should be decreased by 2.4 Billion as soon as possible. No tax increases of any kind should be considered by the
legislature's finance committee. Enough is enough - it's time to lower taxes by a large amount.

Thomas Connellan <tconnellan@comcast.net>
765 Corbin Avenue
New Britain, CT 06052




